
Sara Wilson - The Drip 

  

I am deeply disturbed by the news about proposed mining of the area adjacent the Drip 
near Mudgee.  The Drip and Corner Gorges should be transferred into the Goulburn River 
National Park to ensure the long term protection and appropriate management and legal 
public access to this regionally significant recreational, educational and cultural river 
corridor.  I grew up in Mudgee many years ago and The Drip and the Munghorn were great 
places for us to visit.  It grieves me greatly that this Government is selling our heritage 
and that future generations will miss out.  

Marjorie Evens   

  

From:    "Sr. Bernie Evens" <bevens@netwit.net.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/27/2012 10:34 AM
Subject:   The Drip
CC:    <savethedrip@mdeg.org.au>
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